
Submitter: Alex Toth 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Quite simply, this measure would make it more difficult for Oregonians to vote. 

Oregon's current voting system makes it easy for every Oregonian to make their 

voice heard, which is why we are a leading state in voter turnout every election. 

There is no need to change from our current system unless the goal is to make it 

more difficult for Oregonians, especially those who work a full time job, to cast their 

vote. I see no advantage to lowering voter turnout if the goal of an election is to 

determine who the majority of people want to represent them in government, 

therefore I strongly oppose this measure. 


